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May 18, 1993

Mr. C. James Holloway

Office of the Controller

U. 8. Nuclear Regulaicry Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

RE: Public Comment on the Fee Structure

Dear Mr. Holloway:

The Whitworth-Muench Co.
(COMPANY NAME)

fully supports the letter dated May 18, 1993, signed by William F. Troxler, Jr. of Troxler Electronic
Laboratories, Inc. regarding the unreasonable fee structures imposed by the NRC.

Sincerely yours,

Ry Cy

The Whitworth~*uench Co.

(Company Name)
THE WHITWORTH - MUENCH CO.
CONSULTING ENGINEERS - MATERIALS TESTING
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